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Rep. Marilyn Lee
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Thomason; Monique Paris; Kelly Torok
HCR 158 Breastfeeding

On behalfof the Hawaii Breastfeeding Coalition, we would like to state our support of HCR 158.
We also feel not only medicaid breastfeeding women need to be supported but all breastfeeding women in

our state, no matter their insurance plan.

It has always been the Coalitions' dream to have a program in the Department ofHurnan Services or
Department of Health supporting breastfeeding in our State for all of the reasons
cited in the body of the resolution and many more that are being discovered each day!

We will gladly work with you and all other government personnel to make this dream a reality!

Thank you for all of your work to improve the health of the people of Hawaii!

Aloha,

Pat

Pat Bilyk, RN, MPH, MSN, IBCLC
President
Hawaii Breastfeeding Coalition
Cell 808 388-0410
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